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8th May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Monday 3rd June, all Year 5 children will begin their two week intensive swimming lessons which is part 

of our curriculum. This year we are very lucky to be having a mobile swimming pool delivered to school so 

we will not be travelling off site. This is a trial and if successful we will have this every year. 

The children will be swimming everyday as follows: 

Monday 3rd June – Friday 7th June 

Monday 10th June – Friday 14th June  

The lessons will be taught by qualified swimming instructors and there will be a lifeguard in attendance. All 

children will be assessed and then split into groups by ability of no more than 12. 

As the swimming pool will be on school grounds children will get changed in school in an appropriate place 

with boys and girls being separate. 

Your child will need the appropriate kit for all the sessions: 

Girls: One piece costume, swimming cap and a towel 

Boys: Above knee shorts/trunks, swimming cap (for boys with longer hair) and a towel 

All children will need to be able to remove all jewellery for the sessions. 

Yours sincerely, 

A Done 

Mr A Done 

Head of School 
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